
About Camp Resolute
Mayflower Council’s E. Paul Robsham, Jr.
Scout  Reservation  is  home  to  Camp
Resolute and Adventure Day Camp located
on Little Pond in Bolton, Massachusetts.
The  Reservation  offers  325  acres  of
beautiful  forested  land  and  wilderness
for a wide variety of outdoor programs
including  camping,  hiking,  swimming,
boating, rappelling, rock climbing, ropes
courses and fishing on Little Pond.

We are convenient to Nashoba Valley Ski
Area, the Bolton Fair, and many historic
sites  in  Massachusetts.  The  camp  is
easily accessible from Routes 495, 85,
and 117 making it a perfect location for
a  wide  variety  of  day  or  overnight
activities.

The  E.  Paul  Robsham,  Jr.  Scout
Reservation is the only New England Boy
Scout Camp and eighth Boy Scout Camp in
the  country  to  be  accredited  by  the
American  Camping  Association.

Look to our outstanding facilities next
time  you  are  looking  for  some  place
special  to  host  your  pack  or  troop
campout, family picnic, corporate outing,
employee training or retreat. We are sure
to have a facility that will meet your
needs.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/camp-resolute/about/
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Hunt?
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Resolute  history
was  recently  re-
discovered  thanks
to some historical
research,
impeccable  timing,
top-notch
observational
skills,  and  a
little bit of good
fortune. A memorial
stone  bearing  an
inscription
dedicating [...]

Outdoor
Experience
Starts  This
Saturday!
June 14th, 2021|

There is still time
to  register  for
Saturday’s  Outdoor
Experience event at
Resolute Base Camp
in  nearby  Bolton,
MA.  Climb  the
monkey  bridge,
shoot  BB  guns,
throw tomahawks or
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try  the
orienteering
course. There [...]

Weekend  Fun
Begins June 19
June 3rd, 2021|

Climb  the  monkey
bridge,  shoot  BB
guns,  throw
tomahawks  or  try
the  orienteering
course.  There  are
nine activity areas
to  explore
including  cooking,
pioneering,
navigation,  first
aid,  camping  and
fire  building.
There’s  plenty  to
[...]
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